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Desiring solitude time in wildlands?  
           We welcome you! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

 

Dusk along Hot Springs Wash as Proctor Academy students prepare 
 their solo sites, February 2024.     

 

 
Proctor Academy Mountain Classroom students and their 

instructors Caleb and Emi.  

We hosted a breakfast potluck for the group at the Cascabel 

Community Center and invited community members to meet them 

and listen to them share their reflections on their 4-day solo camping 

experience in Hot Springs Canyon. 

 

Susan Tollefson, Katie Talbott, Co-Chairs, CCA Hermitage Program 
smtollefson51@gmail.com 

SABBATICAL GATHERINGS 

We have decided to hold the  

Sabbatical Gatherings twice a year  

with the hope that you might be able  

to plan and join us! The dates are: 

• Saturday, April 13 

10:00 am -12:00 pm 

• Saturday, October 12 

time TBA 

For more information, please  

contact Susan. 
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